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Re: Update on Hadih House Response to COVID 19  

March 18, 2020  

Hello all,    

CHNC/Hadih House is closely monitoring the situation in regard to the COVID-19 
Pandemic. At Hadih house we are working to balance the known risks/harm of cutting 
off food and social services to those in need. Our goal is to ensure Hadih House staff 
and patrons remain as safe as possible during this pandemic.     

At this point in time, Hadih House will remain open from 9am – 1 pm Monday to Friday 
for families with children and elders. We will be limiting the number of patrons in our 
building to a maximum of 10, in order to practice social-distancing, as required by 
Provincial Health Officials. We have increased our cleaning and sanitizing to ensure the 
health and safety of all. Anyone exhibiting signs of illness will be asked to leave 
immediately. All programming outside of this is canceled until further notice.   

Beyond this we are asking our patrons to do the following:  

 

• All patrons are required to wash their hands upon entering our premise. 

• Refrain from sharing food.  

• Practice good respiratory etiquette and hand hygiene. 

 

We will be refusing access to patrons for 14 days who have:  
• Knowingly have been in direct contact with someone who is a confirmed case of 

COVID-19. 

• If there has been recent travel outside of Canada by your themselves or anyone 

in their household within the last 14 days. 

• Anyone who is ill with respiratory illness symptoms (fever, cough, fatigue, and/or 

muscle aches) to refrain from accessing for 14 days.   

  
 We will continue to provide updates as new information becomes available 

In Care,  

Hadih House Staff  
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